
 
 

 

Special restrictions due to SARS-CoV2  

 

Dresden, June 16, 2020 

 

Dear Users, 

due to the current decline in the number of coronavirus infections, we can 
update our special regulations for the CFCI. 

The following additional safety measures apply for operating the microscopes of 
CFCI: 

 Access is limited to two users per room (one user per microscope) and is 
restricted to your booked time. In case it is necessary to have a consultation 
with a PI/supervisor directly in front of the microscope, this is allowed for 
max. 10 minutes by wearing a face mask. For longer discussions please leave 
the microscope room. 

 The 1.5 m distance rule still applies. 
 Please stick to the distance and hygiene rules! 
 Everybody has to wear: 

o A lab coat 
o If there are two users in the room, a face mask covering mouth and 

nose is mandatory for all users in the room. 
 Users who had contact with confirmed SARS-CoV-2 patients are not allowed 

to use the facility equipment.  
 For users who are/feel sick (even slightly) it is prohibited to use the facility 

equipment. 
 Please allow some buffer time (10 min) in your bookings, so that other users 

can start in time without meeting you and that there can be enough air 
circulation in between the bookings.  

 In case of problems, call either 16426 or 16511. You can also send an e-mail 
to: lichtmikroskopie.mtz@tu-dresden.de 

 
 
Thank you! 
 
Your CFCI-Team 


